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11 May 2023  

Dear

Re: Official Information Act Request: 2015 Board Paper  

Thank you for your email on Tuesday 9 May in which you requested a Board paper that you had written 
whilst you were employed at EECA. Your request was clarified on Thursday 11 May. You have requested:  

A December 2015 Board report about Capital Adequacy. This includes an appendix:  Capital adequacy 
Review paper – provided to the Risk and Audit Committee meeting in February 2014. 

Please find EECA’s response to your request attached. This document has been released in full.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://www.eeca.govt.nz/about/news-
and-corporate/official-information/ with your personal information removed.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Murray Bell 
Group Manager of Strategy, Insights and Regulations 
 

 

https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
https://www.eeca.govt.nz/about/news-and-corporate/official-information/
https://www.eeca.govt.nz/about/news-and-corporate/official-information/













	FINAL Letter to Requester 
	Re: Official Information Act Request: 2015 Board Paper

	2 Capital Adequacy Reported to Board Dec 2015 - Released in full 



